
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
KMA/NFI 12th March 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
RE: FULSTON MANOR SCHOOL SPRING CONCERT 
 
I am delighted to be able to invite you to Fulston Manor School’s annual Spring Concert. 
 
The Spring Concert will take place in the Millennium Hall on Thursday, 26th March at 7:30 p.m. 
 
Students from all years will be performing in a selection of music, dance and drama pieces and the 
evening should provide some great entertainment. 
 
Tickets can only be purchased online by WisePay; please then print your confirmation and bring it 
with you to the performance.  Tickets for the concert are priced at £3.00 for adults and £2.00 for 
concessions.  There will be no tickets available on the door (limit of 6 tickets per family).  
 
The deadline for purchasing tickets is Wednesday, 25th March.  Tickets are sold on a first come first 
served basis.  
 
If your son/daughter is taking part in the performance, they will need to arrive at 6:30 p.m. to 
prepare for the performance and remain in school until the end of the evening performance to be 
picked up no later than 9:00 p.m. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

K Marchant 
 
Mrs K Marchant 
Head of Performing Arts  
 
 


